
MEMO
TO:  Weber School District Board Members: Paul Widdison, Jon Ritchie, Kelly Larson, 
Douglas Hurst, Janis Christensen, Bruce Jardine, and Jan Burrell
Superintendent Gina Butters

 
FROM:  Brock Mitchell - Secondary Education Director

DATE: July 19, 2024

SUBJECT:  Facility Rental Increase

Board Policy 2240, Section V. states: The Rental Fee Schedules shall be established by the Board 
of Education of Weber School District (Board) and are subject to periodic review. Users will be 
charged according to the Rental Fee Schedules applicable to the lessee’s rental status.

The Capital Improvement Committee met to review a request regarding the rental fee for the 
use of the turf fields at the high schools. The Capital Improvement Committee recommends 
that the rental fee is increased from $250 per hour to $500 per hour. This is the first increase 
since the installation of the turf fields, and with the total cost of those fields, this rental 
increase will help mitigate the risk of damage to the fields, while still providing the opportunity 
for outside entities to rent the fields. This will include the field house turn rental at West Field 
High School.


